

URANTIA FOUNDATION
533 DIVERSEY PARKWAY CHICAGO ILLINOIS 60614

July 11, 1975

Mr. David Kantor 2584 Craig Court Castro Valley, California - 94546

Dear Mr. Kantor:

In order to facilitate your participation in the 1975 URANTIA Brotherhood General Conference and/or School Workshop and yet preserve the copyright in and to The URANTIA Book, our attorneys have advised the Trustees that they may, after taking appropriate action, give advance permission to you to use as-yet-unspecified quotes from The URANTIA Book in the preparation and presentation of your talk and/or materials to the 1975 URANTIA Brotherhood General Conference and/or School Workshop.

This will require, however, that you make a written request for such permission. In this way, the action of the Trustees as well as the circumstances under which their action is taken will become a matter of record.

For your assistance, we have prepared a letter of request for you to submit to the Trustees - copies of which are enclosed. A stamped return envelope is enclosed for your convenience.

Please sign this letter in duplicate, date and mail them to the Trustees, who will then act upon your request immediately.

Because of the rather tight time limit, please consider calling us rather than writing should you have any questions.

Thank you for your co-operation. We are all looking forward to this summer's activities very much.

Cordially,

Thomas A. Kendall

President

TAK:kfm

cc: URANTIA Brotherhood

Encl.